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To Whom it May Concern,

| am writing this letter in opposition to the special use Permit for the Colorado Pumpkin Patch.

The Colorado Pumpkin Patch has created dangerous conditions in our neighborhood. Canterbury
Drive was never intended for the amount of traffic the Colorado Pumpkin Patch brings to our
Equestrian HOA community. We can no longer enjoy riding our bikes, walking, and running when the
Colorado Pumpkin Patch is in operations. They have been out of compliance since opening in

2018.

The main reason | am opposing the Special use permit is due to safety. Someone is going to get hurt
or killed from the traffic. Canterbury Drive has become a main highway with speeding cars that go to
and from the Pumkin Patch. This amount of traffic and the Colorado Pumpkin Patch do not fit the
character of our neighborhood.

Thank you for keeping our neighborhood safe and not approving the special use permit.

Diana Zacarias
(Charros Loop)



